
Hello my name is Nancy Bird and this is in regards to the apartment buildings going in between Picket 
and Gwin and my husband and I live on the corner of Gwin and Deborah, right in the line of fire of this 
giant apartment complex.  We are not in favor of this going through as the two-story apartment will 
completely block our beau�ful view of the mountains and the trees, also our privacy and for all of our 
neighbors as well because the two-story will look right into our yards in our home and I'm asking you to 
send them away and have them come back with a new plan for single level apartments and not one so 
tall that will completely block our view, actually a lot of McKinleyville’s view as well.  we are 1046 
Deborah Dr. in McKinleyville, right at the corner of Gwin and Deborah.  Thank you very much and please 
reconsider this massive project so close to the senior park.  


